
 

PTA meeting – Date change! 
The meeting will be held on  

Tuesday, February 18th  
7:00 pm 

Brass Castle Library 
 

We will be discussing all of our spring 
committees and exciting upcoming events 

for the remainder of the year.  
 

In addition, we will be talking about ways 
to support our families with special needs 

(in and out of the classroom).  
 

Join us to learn more about it! 
 

Tracy, Melina, Jessica & Holly 
 


